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Joe Meadors

From: Adam Berenbak 
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2019 11:46 AM
To: Legislative Archives
Cc: joe@ussliberty.com
Subject: Re: US Government Investigation of the USS Liberty Attack

Dear Mr. Meadors, 
 
Thank you for contacting the Center for Legislative Archives.  I have been unable to identify any files in the records of 
House and Senate committees related to an investigation of the 1967 USS Liberty incident.  As far as I can tell, the 
investigation held by the Naval Board of Inquiry seems to be the primary government investigation into the 
incident.  For more information on modern Navy Records please contact our College Park facility at 
archives2reference@nara.gov  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions, 
 
Adam Berenbak 
 
On Wednesday, June 12, 2019 at 8:28:00 PM UTC-4, Joe Meadors wrote: 
Gentlemen: 
  
I am a survivor of the June 8, 1967, Israeli attack on the USS Liberty and currently serve my shipmates as 
Director of Operations of the USS Liberty Veterans Association. 
  
We are trying to track down a copy of the US government’s investigation of the attack on our ship. 
  
We have been able to obtain a number of US government reports about or that mention the USS Liberty but 
none are investigations of the attack itself. 
  
Could you check the records available to you and see if you can find a US government investigation of the 
attack on our ship? 
 
Warmest regards, 
  
Joe Meadors 
 
"I will never quit. My nation expects me to be physically harder and mentally stronger than my enemies. If knocked 
down I will get back up, every time. I will draw on every remaining ounce of strength to protect my shipmates and to 
accomplish our mission. I am never out of the fight.” --USS Liberty Survivors' Creed  
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